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A Special Meeting of the Lake Linden-Hubbell Schools Board of Education was held in 

the Boardroom on Wednesday, January 8, 2020.  The meeting was called to order by 

President Patricia Burton at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Present: Jeff Dennis, Jennifer Beaudette, Patricia Burton, Lori Ambuehl, Stacey 

Sedar 

 

Absent: Kim Codere, Rob Johnson 

 

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by Stacey Sedar to excuse Kim 

Codere and Rob Johnson from the meeting.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried.  

Mr. Johnson arrived at the meeting at 5:49 p.m. 

 

A motion was made by Lori Ambuehl and supported by Jeff Dennis to accept the agenda.  

Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by Jeff Dennis to accept the 

minutes of the Regular Meeting held on December 9, 2019.  Roll call vote.  Motion 

unanimously carried. 

 

There were no expressions from the public. 

 

The Board discussed the current status of the Football program. 

 

A motion was made by Lori Ambuehl and supported by Jennifer Beaudette to approve 

changing the Football program from 11-player to an 8-player model for the 2020-2021 

school year.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

Other: 

 

The substitute teacher covering the Art classes has given notice that she will not be 

available for the second semester of the school year.  A meeting with a new long-term sub 

is scheduled for tomorrow. 

 

The New Holland tractor is experiencing some serious mechanical issues that will be 

expensive to repair.  It was recommended that a Maintenance and Transportation 

Committee meeting be scheduled. 

 



 

The first day of the 2020-2021 school year will be later than usual because of where Labor 

Day falls in the month of September.  A waiver will need to be submitted in order to 

change it to an earlier date. 

 

There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Lori Ambuehl and 

supported by Patricia Burton to adjourn the meeting at 6:40 p.m.  Roll call vote.  Motion 

unanimously carried. 

 

 


